
From  Dean Saitta <dsaitta@du.edu>  
Sent  Wednesday, May 2, 2007 3:22 pm 
To  AAUP Chapter 
Re Ward Churchill Vote 
Attachments   
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Hi all-- 
 
By our count we have a vote of 17 yes, 1 no, and 2 abstain to support CU 
Boulder-AAUP on the Churchill affair.  So, I sent the attached message to 
President Hank Brown today, copying it to the CU-Boulder and State AAUP 
organizations.   The Boulder chapter prez, Marki LeCompte, wanted me to 
make sure that I thank all of you.  They very much appreciate our taking the 
time to tackle this issue.   
 
Other matters: I had a long chat with University Omsbud about our campus 
governance issues. I'll summarize my notes from that meeting and send 
them to you later this week. 
 
Cheers, 
Dean 
 
Dean J. Saitta  
Professor, Department of Anthropology  
President, Faculty Senate  
University of Denver  
Sturm Hall 146-S  
2000 East Asbury Street  
Denver, CO 80208  
Phone: 303-871-2680  
Fax: 303-871-2437  
Web: http://portfolio.du.edu/dsaitta  
 
 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From  Dean Saitta <dsaitta@du.edu 
Date  Wed, 02 May 2007 12:58:05 -0700 
To  OfficeOfThePresident@cu.edu 
Cc  chanchat@spot.colorado.edu,Phil.Distefano@colorado.edu, 
marki@markilecompte.org,Myron Hulen <mhulen@webaccess.net> 
Subject Ward Churchill Decision 
 



Dear President Brown, 
 
Please see the attached letter from the University of Denver chapter of the 
American Association of University Professors regarding the case of Professor 
Ward Churchill. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dean Saitta 
 
Dean J. Saitta  
Professor, Department of Anthropology  
President, DU chapter, American Association of University Professors 
University of Denver  
Sturm Hall 146-S  
2000 East Asbury Street  
Denver, CO 80208  
Phone: 303-871-2680  
Fax: 303-871-2437  
Web: http://portfolio.du.edu/dsaitta 


